
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
30 November 2018         RQ/JB 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
‘Debut Night’ Concert – 15 January 2019 
 
We are holding our annual ‘Debut Night’ Concert at 7pm on 15 January 2019.  The 
evening will feature performances from all Year 7 students who have been learning 
various instruments as part of the Music Service’s Initial Access Project.  Many other 
students, including your son, have volunteered to perform solo items and in 
ensembles. 
 
Students will need to be at school by 6.45pm and the concert should finish around 
9pm. 
 
Tickets will be available from the school office when we return to school in January 
(Adults £3, Child £1).  These concerts usually fill up fast, so it is advisable to 
purchase your tickets in advance. 
 
I hope that you will be able to join us for what promises to be an enjoyable and 
entertaining evening. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Ruth Quinton 
Head of Music 


